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Homework and Spellings: 

Next week the children will be learning the alternative spellings for the /ur/ sound. We will be 

revisiting the following codes: /ur/, /ir/ and /er/. The new sounds will be /ear/ as in /earth/ 

and /or/ as in word. 

Maths: 

In Maths next week, the children will be continuing our topic, Multiplication and Division. We 

will be looking at the division element this week by grouping and sharing objects to find out 

if we can make equal amounts. 

English:  

In English this week, we have started looking at biographies. We have identified features of a 

biography. Next week we are going to complete our own biography about Orville Wright 

including the features we learnt this week. We will discuss who Orville Wright was, his early 

life, famous achievements and what happened in his later life.  

PE: 

Year 1 PE days will be as follows:  

- Tuesday – Indoor PE 

- Wednesday – Outdoor PE 

Important Information:  

- Please remember to log three lots of reading each week on the Go Read app. The 

children can read their phonics book or enjoy another book from home. We will be 

giving our stickers to those children who have read three times! 

 

Thank you. 

Mrs Murphy and Miss Bairstow 

 


